Meeting Report

Public Meeting on Amending the Updated Functional Classification System into the
2040 Comprehensive Regional Plan Update

November 4, 2015
Construction Advancement Foundation Training Center, Portage, 2:00-4:00

As part of the 30-day comment period for amending NIRPC’s updated Functional Classification System
into the 2040 Comprehensive Regional Plan (CRP) Update, the Northwestern Indiana Regional Planning
Commission (NIRPC) hosted one meeting on November 4, 2015.

Prior to the public comment period, notice was given to NIRPC's stakeholders and the local media that
the public comment period was to commence, and the meeting date was included. The information was
also posted on the NIRPC website and NIRPC social media outlets were used to provide further notice.

A presentation was created for the meeting and maps created to help illustrate the meeting content and
encourage discussion. Comment cards were provided as well as information on how to provide
comments after the meeting. This information was also provided at the end of the presentation.
Attendees were informed that their comments would be included in a comment report that would
include staff responses at the end of the process and that the report would be publicly available.

There were no meeting attendees. Therefore, there are no comments from the meeting to summarize
or issues to identify.



